Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

From:

Payne, Ben - TRN, Director of Transportation

Sent:

Friday, October 19, 2018 10:18 AM

To:

Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

Subject:

RE: SCHOOL BUS REQUEST

Mrs. Newton, The Transportation Department will be able to support this request with board approval.

Thank you

Ben Payne

Director of Transportation

Office. 270.831.5120

Cell.

270.724.0736

Ben.payne@henderson.kyschools.us

#DRIVEN

From: Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 10:05 AM

To: Payne, Ben - TRN, Director of Transportation <ben.payne@henderson.kyschools.us>

Subject: FW: SCHOOL BUS REQUEST

Mr. Payne,

Will the Transportation Department be able to honor this request?

Thank you.

Robin Newton

Executive Assistant to the Superintendent Henderson County Schools (270) 831-8751 In District ext: 11251



Live streaming of board meetings can be found at Henderson County Schools YouTube Channel.

From: Lisa Baird < lisa.baird58@gmail.com Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 9:25 AM

To: Stanley, Marganna - BOE, Superintendent < marganna.stanley@henderson.kyschools.us >; Newton, Robin - BOE,

Executive Assistant to the Superintendent < robin.newton@henderson.kyschools.us>

Subject: Fwd: SCHOOL BUS REQUEST

Marganna, is this something you can approve or does it need to be on Mondays agenda? If agenda, can it be added or is it too late?

I don't have any issues with this, just asking.

Lisa

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Brad Staton < brad.staton@cityofhendersonky.org>

Date: Fri, Oct 19, 2018, 9:17 AM Subject: SCHOOL BUS REQUEST

To: marganna.stanley@henderson.kyschools.us < marganna.stanley@henderson.kyschools.us >,

lisa.baird58@gmail.com lisa.baird58@gmail.com>

Marganna,

Following up on our conversation, I am writing to request two school buses to help transport people on October 27th from 2:00PM to around 6:00PM for the Halloween Trunk or Treat Extravaganza event, similar to last year's timing and routes. I will call Ben Payne today to work out the details. If you all can consider and approve this request at your next meeting, I would greatly appreciate it.

Thank you! Hope you all are doing well!

Brad Staton

Sent from my iPad